GATEACRE SCHOOL
Hedgefield Road, Liverpool, L25 2RW
TEACHER OF COMPUTER SCIENCE
Salary MPS/UPS
Start date January 2025 or sooner
Closing date 11:59pm Wednesday 23rd October 2024. Interviews to be held Friday 25th October 24.
We are seeking to appoint an excellent practitioner to join our innovative and successful Department. The successful applicant will join a highly skilled and committed group of teachers.
The successful candidate will share our commitment of an inclusive and broad curriculum for all, ensuring students are engaged, motivated and take pride in their achievements.
Gateacre School is committed to providing the very best educational environment and professional development programmes for all our staff. We invite you to consider joining our highly enthusiastic and dedicated staff.
Soon to be a member of The Northern Schools Trust, Gateacre School offers fantastic opportunities for staff to develop their careers within the context of a group of exceptional schools.
This School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.
Due to the changes of the KCSIE document 2022, all shortlisted candidates may be subject to an online search to check their suitability for the role.
